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Referral to the Senate 

 
In accordance with paragraphs 19 (c) and 46 (c) of the Queen’s University Senate Policy on Student 
Appeals, Rights & Discipline, the University Student Appeal Board (USAB), in addition to any specific 
disposition, may send a report to the Senate or other relevant University constituencies about a 
proceeding.  
 
Having regard to the newly developing policies of the University in relation to Educational Equity, and to 
the potential implications of a Decision such as this one for the conduct of academic responsibilities as 
these may be seen to require or contemplate incorporation of principles of Educational Equity, the USAB 
herewith sends a copy of its Decision and Reasons for Decision, dated March 28, 2011, as a “Report” to 
the Senate, for referral to the Senate Committee on Educational Equity. 
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